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Productivity Commission  
Architects Inquiry  
LB2, Collins Street East  
Melbourne VIC 8003 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
As a registered architect in Western Australia and the Northern Territory, I strongly support the view of the 
Architects Board of WA. It is paramount that registration of Architects is retained. The most appropriate 
model is a Uniform Act across Australia administered by local State or Territory Boards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
(signature) 
 
Robert F Merralls 
 
 
15 Dec 1999 
 


